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Defending singles champions Liam Pitchford and Joanna Drinkhall

The entry process for the Senior National Championships has opened.

The event takes place from February 27 to March 1 at the Redbridge Sport & Leisure Centre in Essex.

The Championships will comprise men’s and women’s singles and doubles, mixed doubles and veterans’ and
under-21 men’s and women’s singles. The event has a total prize fund of just under £5,000.

For a downloadable entry form and link to online entry, click here.

To visit our National Championships mini-site, click here.
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